
Self-Assessment Visit for MS Computer Science (MS-CS) 

Self-Assessment visit was arranged by QEC Lahore Campus for the assessment of the 
program MS Computer Science on Monday, October 28, 2019. The Assessment Team (AT) 
was composed of two members including Dr. Muhammad Amjad Iqbal, Associate Dean, 
Faculty of IT, UCP Lahore as an external member and Dr. Zareen Alamgir, Assistant Professor, 
Department of Computer Science, FAST NU, Lahore as an internal member of the team. The 
Assessment Team (AT) assessed the SAR of the said program as per HEC guidelines. The 
team also visited the campus facilities available for the students and held meeting with few 
faculty members of the department. AT prepared the assessment report in which they 
highlighted the strengths of the program and identified some weak areas which are needed 
to be improved.  
 

 

Dr. Amjad Iqbal receiving shield from Director Campus, Dr. Hamid Hassan.  

 
 


